Planning application comment was submitted on the17 February 2025 21:04 PM
The following is a comment on application P243011/F by Steve Ashley

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: The local community want/need this valuable local amenity, it is an important and well supported
venue for locals. Most pubs close because of falling trade, however this pub closed whilst extremely busy and

profitaiie, | . r<cert flood saw the water level half

way up the bar in the lounge, see photograph of lounge (2020), not ideal for a residential dwelling.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Steve
Last name: Ashley
Postcode: Sy84Ix

Address: Old Orchard, Bleathwood, SY8 4LX
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: A pub!!!
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=243011

Form reference: FS-Case-688443697






